
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

7th February 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know we were inspected by Ofsted on 22nd/23rd of January and the report is now available for 

you to read on our school website. 

I am very pleased that our fantastic children have been commended for their excellent behaviour and 

attitudes towards their learning and that there is recognition of the respect, kindness and tolerance 

that makes our school a special place to be.   The report complements teachers, leaders and governors 

for the value and care that they show to the children in our care.  It also reflects much of the great 

development work we are currently undertaking on our curriculum. 

We will work hard to address the areas of development identified.  As always, our goal is to provide 

the children with great learning opportunities so that every child can achieve their best.  We also value 

your support at home in helping us to develop children’s reading skills more rapidly and in ensuring 

that your children are in school on time every day. 

https://st-johns-church-of-england-voluntary-aided-school.secure-primarysite.net/ofsted-and-

performance-data/ 

As always, do not hesitate to contact me if necessary. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Amanda Aze   Vivien Sloan 
Headteacher   Chair of Governors 
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